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11 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Year 5 and Year 6 trip to Empire Cinema, High Wycombe – Tuesday 15 November 2022 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Year 5 and Year 6 will be going to Empire Cinema in High Wycombe to 
watch ‘The Railway Children Return’, Certificate PG, as part of the ‘Into Film Festival’. The trip will take 
place on Tuesday 15 November 2022. 
 
The coach will be fitted with three-point seat belts and will leave school at 12.25 pm, arriving back before 
the end of the school day. 
 
We have managed to secure free tickets for the film, however, a voluntary contribution of £6.00 per child 
is required in order to cover the cost of the coach to the venue. Payment may either be made by cash or 
cheque (made payable to Hughenden Primary School), or you can pay online via the ParentPay website, 
where you can also give your consent. Please ask Mrs Brittin in the office if you don’t have a ParentPay 
account and she will print you a letter with your login details. Unfortunately, without adequate funding the 
trip may be cancelled.   
 
Please could you return the attached consent form (if consent has not been given online) and your 
voluntary contribution to the school office by Tuesday 8 November 2022. If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact the school office or your child’s Class Teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Katherine Mann 
Headteacher  
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